
5/18/23: Important! Part 1 of 2: Beginning today, masking will only be required for the following 
circumstances: you have had close contact with someone confirmed to have COVID-19, if you are feeling 
unwell, or if your client has any respiratory symptoms (i.e. cough, sneezing, runny nose, etc.). Should 
you wish, you may continue to wear a mask regardless of these situations. Continue...  

  

 Important! Part 2 of 2: If your client is suspected or has been confirmed of having COVID, you must 
wear all PPE (gown, faceshield, goggles, KN95, and gloves). This policy has not changed. You must still 
bring with you your PPE bags to your shifts just in case of emergencies. Masks will still be available in the 
office, should you need more. It will be your responsibility to let Cait know if you need more.  

 


